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Re: Proposed Rulemaking 
Household Goods in Use Carriers 
and Property Carriers 

To Whom It May Concern: L-wts-azibloz 
The proposed rulemaking changes by the PUC are welcome. It is time to do away with barriers for entry and allow the 
market to dictate the success or failure of operators. The elimination of geographic limitations is long overdue. We agree 
that this change will promote competition and provide consumers with more choices as to price, quality and reliability. 
We support the Proposed. Rulemaking changes and congratulate the Public Utility Commission for their courage. 

If you have any questions, please call us. 

Raymond J. Coll 
Vice President 

Very truly yours, 

CANTERBURY INTERNATIONAL, INC. dba 

TWO MEN AND A TRUCK 

Dorothy Coll A 
President U 

cc: Matt Smith 
Daryl D. Metcalfe 
Erin C. Molchany 
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